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No, three mills have just closed due to high log prices and low lumber price. 

This doesn’t make sense with major federal lands not producing for the last 20 years. 

Bad management should not be put off on well managed lands of the small woodland 

owners. 

Come up with better ideas, urban people are not qualified to make decisions for the 

people 

who live and work in our forested areas. 

I Oppose making changes to the timber tax system already in place. 

 


